


I spoke to Gayle and as it stands I believe the plan is to put the fence on the retaining wall, but maintain 
the total height at 6' (retaining wall + fence = 6').

Also, BTW, we had a break-in last night. Someone has been going around and breaking into the 
intercom access panel and short circuiting the system to gain access to the building. We are at the very 
least changing the lock (I guess the same key often works across buildings), but we are hoping to 
upgrade it to a higher security lock.

Thanks again, neighbor!

Helen

On Wed., Nov. 4, 2020, 10:28 Adrian Lowe, <  wrote:
Hi Helen, it all looks fine to me, but I will have to circulate these details to my strata colleagues for their 
own comment.  I will get back to you as soon as possible.  It was very nice talking to you :)

Adrian

On Wednesday, November 4, 2020, 09:14:24 a.m. PST, Helen Merlot <  
wrote:

Good morning!

Thank you for your time on the phone this morning :)

As discussed, we are applying to the city to get a variance to allow a 6' (vice 4') fence to be built in our 
front yard - map and renderings attached.  I will get back to you with the exact placement of the fence 
WRT to the railing and retaining wall.

As our neighbor, we were hoping for your blessing, or an opportunity 
to discuss the project if you do have concerns.
Thank you kindly for your time!  You can reach me at this email address or at 


